
March 8, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear students, 
 

The past seven weeks have really flown! As you know, this is my last week with you in  
pre-K. Thank you all for being such great students! I really enjoyed getting to know and teach 
you all! I would also like to thank Ms. Rhodes for all of her teaching advice and guidance as well 
as Mrs. Calvello and Mrs. Edwards for their support and assistance. The knowledge and 
experience I have gained from student-teaching your class cannot be measured. Thank you all! 
 
Next week, I will be starting at my new placement at another school. I am excited for the 
challenge! I will miss you kids. Have a great rest of your year! Be kind, learn all you can, have 
fun, stay healthy, and be safe! 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Mr. Kenyon (Mr. K) 


